
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

GEORGETOWN DIVIDE PUBLIC UTILITY DISTRICT 

COMMUNITY WORKSHOP  

on the 

Automated Meter Replacement Project and  

Demonstration on the Customer Portal 
  

February 16, 2022 ♦ 5:00 – 6:30 PM 

 

Workshop Outline 

 
Est. Time   

   

5:00 Call to Order and Adoption of Agenda 

Michael Saunders,  
Board President 

  

 Welcome and Introductions 
  

 
Meeting Protocol for In-person 
Workshop and Webinar 

   

5:15 Background on AMR Project 
Adam Coyan, 
General Manager 

   
   

 

5:20 Project Description and Schedule 

Q&A on AMR Project 

 

Adam Brown, 
Operations Manager 
and 
Representative of 
Ferguson Waterworks 

  
   

5:30 
Customer Portal 

Q&A on Customer Portal 

Alex Brown,  
Client Solutions 
Representative 
WaterSmart 

   

 
Concluding Comments  

Adjournment of Special Board Meeting 
Michael Saunders, 
Board President 

   

For additional information about the project, please contact Adam Brown, Operations Manager, at 

abrown@gd-pud.org, or call the District Office at (530) 333-4356.   

 

mailto:abrown@gd-pud.org

